
From: Marie Lehman & Otto Wevers  
Sent: Mon Sept 16 2019 11:52 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: sanctions against Perrelli 
 

Re. Cilevitz reprimand change motion 

I'm astounded that this is even being discussed and just reinforces the bullying 

behaviour of some councilors. In fact, I would suggest that Perrelli should be the named 

party, not Cilevitz. 

Given Councilor Perrelli's many times of skirting ethics in the past and bullying 

behaviour patterns it seems to me that his sanctions to need to be increased because 

he seems not to get it. He needs to be reined in and taught manners in a way he 

understands. Sanction increases is one of those ways. 

Look at all the signs he has put up with his name and picture taking up 90% of the sign 

and the important information part being less than 10% of the sign area. This visual 

pollution is just another example of bullying behaviour. 

Sincerely 

Otto Wevers 


